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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

CITY ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF 
UPDATED STATE PARKS MASTER PLANS 

FOR SOUTH BEACH & BEVERLY BEACH MANAGEMENT UNITS 
 
 

On Monday, February 25, 2019, the Newport Planning Commission will hold a public hearing 
to consider a draft management plan for state parks within the South Beach and Beverly 
Beach Management Units.  The hearing will be held at 7:00 p.m. in the Newport City Hall 
Council Chambers, located at 169 SW Coast Highway. 
 
The draft management plan identifies a range of enhancements that the Oregon Parks and 
Recreation Department intends to make to the Agate Beach State Recreation Site, Yaquina 
State Recreation Site, and South Beach State Park, all of which are within the city limits of  
Newport.  Oregon Administrative Rule (OAR) Chapter 660, Division 34, requires that the draft 
plan be submitted to the City for its review and acknowledgement before it is formally adopted 
by the Oregon Parks and Recreation Department. 
 
A copy of the draft management plan can be viewed on the City of Newport website by first 
clicking on the heading “Departments” and then “Community Development.” Or by typing the 
following into your web browser:  https://newportoregon.gov/dept/cdd/. 
 
This hearing is an opportunity for you to share with the Planning Commission your thoughts 
about the proposed park enhancements.  Testimony may be submitted in written or oral form.  
Written testimony sent to the Community Development (Planning) Department, City Hall, 169 
SW Coast Hwy, Newport, OR 97365, must be received by 5:00 p.m. the day of the hearing to 
be included as part of the hearing or must be personally presented during testimony at the 
public hearing. 
 
A hardcopy of the draft management plan, and related materials, is available for inspection 
and may be purchased for reasonable cost at the Community Development Department, 
Newport City Hall, located at 169 SW Coast Hwy, Newport Oregon 97365.  For additional 
information concerning the ordinance, you may contact Derrick Tokos, City of Newport 
Community Development Director, at 541-574-0626 or d.tokos@newportoregon.gov. 
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